From: Aimee Thompson

Sent: 15 November 2021 16:55

To: Local Plan

Subject: Objection Grappenhall Heys, Warrington ‘local plan’

Good Afternoon,

I’'m writing to express my concerns regarding the proposal of the new building development in Grappenhall /
Thelwall Heys. As a local resident I’'m extremely sad to learn of this development proposal and strongly object to this
site in my local area.

| feel the area and roads around the proposed development are already extremely busy. The local residents (myself
included) are very concerned at how this development will impact our green belt, traffic and congestion, local
services and overall health of the residents. The local residents have specifically moved to the surrounding area of
the proposed development to enjoy a quiet, full of character, quaint village. This lovely village is not designed for a
big high density / poor design housing development and the local people will suffer significantly if your proposal
goes ahead due to lack of transport links, amenities, shops, health services, poor attraction/appearance, impact on
walks (poor air quality) and our greenbelt. Another concern of mine is an increase in crime and anti-social behaviour,
how will the police services support the local residents with this?

Why should we have to suffer with poor air quality and lack of services? Why should we have to see an ugly big
development take over our greenbelt? | chose to live in this area to avoid the congested roads and to enjoy our
greenbelt!

I’'m hoping this email and many others who have expressed their concerns will stop this development going ahead.

Regards,

Aimee Thompson





